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Delivered by RESS, E-mail and Courier 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
Suite 2700 
PO Box 2319 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Walli 

Re: 	Port Colborne Hydro Inc. MAADs Application 
Reply Submission of Port Colborne Hydro Inc. 
EB-2011-0367 

We are counsel to Port Colborne Hydro Inc. ("Port Colborne") with respect to the above-
captioned matter. Please find accompanying this letter, two hard copies of Port Colborne's reply 
submission to the submissions of the Ontario Energy Board staff in this proceeding, together with 
an electronic version of same. 

Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 

copy to: 
Vance M. Badawey, Mayor of Port Colborne 
Leonard Hunt, Chairman, Port Colborne Hydro Inc. 
Douglas Bradbury, Canadian Niagara Power Inc. 
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